
From: Steve Birdwell <sbirdwell@seapines.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/18/2013 4:13:03 PM
Subject: FW: Palmetto State Reception - Friday, April 18th

Katherine-

I just received this awesome news! We will look forward to showcasing our new Club for this exciting event. 

Thank you!!

Steve
Steven P. Birdwell
President
Phone 843.842.1419
sbirdwell@seapines.com

AcccrnmoJatians: Golf [ Meetings [ Catering & 'A'ed dings j C in in g i Real Estate 

Visit us at SeaPines.ccr. Hcmeofthe RBC heritage PGA Golf Tournament

From: Steve Wilmot [mailto:Steve@heritageclassicfoundation.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, December 18, 2013 9:04 AM 
To: Jeff Kruse; Diane Hardy
Cc: Steve Birdwell; Angela McSwain; Angie Taylor; Bill Wagner
Subject: Palmetto State Reception - Friday, April 18th

Good morning,

The Governor's office would like to use the "New" Plantation Club for next year's Palmetto State Reception. If you 
would be so kind to reserve the space for Friday night the 18th, that would be greatly appreciated.

Thanks.

Steve
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